
 

 

 

 
 

We are partway through the process of testing, mitigating when needed, and re-testing all of 
our public housing communities for radon, a naturally occurring gas that can create health risks. 
Your building has already been tested, and any radon levels found that were above the EPA 
standard for safety (4 pCi/L) have been fixed. We’ll keep your building on a schedule of re-
testing every few years to make sure it stays below that level. 

Radon testing and mitigation for the rest of our public housing properties is ongoing and will be 
completed by the end of 2020. 

We have been working with a reporter on a story about radon and public housing authorities 
across the country. We expect Home Forward will be featured in the article. It can be stressful 
to learn about something that could impact your home from reading or watching the news, and 
we’ve included more information in this letter about our work to address the issue. Again, the 
testing and any mitigation needed at your property has already been completed, and radon 
levels in your building are well within EPA standards.  

If you’d like more information about this issue, please visit our website at 
www.homeforward.org/radoninfo where you’ll find our radon policy, frequently asked 
questions, a translation of this letter in multiple languages and links to other resources. 
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